
WELCOME BACK, CHOIR FAMILIES AND COMMUNITY SUPPORTERS! 

This season promises to be one of our most amazing yet!  With a brand-new director and a new 

vision, our choirs will carry on their voyage of excellence.  NOTEables continues to be one of the driving 

forces behind PHHS choirs, providing funding for sets, camps, choreography, and so much more!  We 

have so many exciting opportunities for our families and our community to help support our efforts, with 

several of them right around the corner! 

HILLSIDE HARMONY HELPERS 

This fundraiser is an opportunity to get reserved seating at many of our major events throughout 

the year.  No more waiting in lines for a good seat in our PAC!  Choose from one of our reserved seating 

options and you will have a seat for most of our home events, all the while putting 50% of the proceeds 

into the choir account of the student of your choosing!  Ask us how you can take advantage of this 

fundraiser by emailing Michelle Donovan @ mishelle24@aol.com. 

CHOIR SHEET SALE 

Once again, students will be selling sheets, pillowcases, and pillows from Cloud9 Fundraising.  

These high-quality sheets and pillows have served many families well over the past several years and 

continue to be one of our most asked about fundraisers.  We are pleased to be selling them earlier in the 

year!  Our sale will run from August 23 through September 6, with options to purchase both online and in 

person from the student of your choice.  Proceeds will go to both the students’ individual accounts and to 

the NOTEables General Fund. 

HIGH SCHOOL CARNIVAL 

NOTEables, along with the students from PHHS choirs, will once again be putting on the high 

school carnival, on Friday, September 8, from 6pm-9pm @ PHHS.  We will have inflatable play, arcade 

games, a cake walk, homemade cotton candy, prizes, and so much more!  Presale tickets will be available, 

as well as wristbands for inflatable play.  Be on the lookout as school starts soon!  Choir families, watch for 

signups regarding donations and volunteering opportunities. 

HAUNTED TRAIL 

NOTEables is proud to announce that we will host our annual Trick-or-Treat and Haunted Trail in 

Downtown Pleasant Hill again this year on Saturday, October 28! A community treat, this runs most of the 

day, with fun and games for the littles early and scary fun in the evening for the less faint of heart . For our 

choir parents, this event requires manpower in the form of volunteering and donations, so be on the 

lookout for signups and how you might be able to help. 

NOTEABLES MEETINGS 

Are you interested in becoming a member of NOTEables?  Or maybe you want to come to a 

meeting to see what we are all about?  Our nonprofit organization is a booster club that serves PHHS 

choirs.  We meet the 4th Monday of the month @ PHHS in the vocal music room.  Our next meeting is 

Monday, August 28 @ 7pm.  We would love to see you there and hear your ideas and thoughts. 

Do you have questions or comments?  Our email is phnoteables2016@gmail.com.  Our Facebook 

is Pleasant Hill NOTEables, and we often answer our messages.  Please feel free to reach out to our board 

members anytime! 

We are so excited for the upcoming year and all that this amazing program continues to offer its 

students and our incredible community!  Enjoy the rest of your summer! 


